

OGDENSBURG BOROUGH BOARD OF EDUCATION 100 Main Street Ogdensburg, NJ 07439

Dave Astor Superintendent/Principal Skye Patete

Richard Rennie Vice Principal Business Administrator/Board Secretary



2/13/20

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Dropoff and pickup in the morning is becoming a hazard in front of the school. As stated in our handbook and stated verbally in the past, the front horseshoe is to be used for school vehicles, buses and medical students only. No other vehicles should be utilizing the horseshoe during pickup or dropoff hours.

Moving forward, parents who have both Pre K and Kindergarten children should utilize the South parking only. You may park your car and walk your children up to the Pre K doors. The Pre K teacher will take their student and your Kindergarten student can walk up the stairs, by the Pre K classes, to their classroom at this time. If you have been dropping your older children off at the South parking lot in the past, please note the change and expect more cars and students walking in the lot.

Parents who have students that need to utilize the horseshoe for dropoff or pickups will be issued a pass that they must display on their dashboard.

Thank you all for your understanding and your cooperation in keeping our students safe.

Respectfully,

Dave Astor